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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
ALL THINGS CHRISTMAS! 
 
Christmas is fast approaching and there are just a few more Christmas related events that need sharing 
with you: 
 
Christmas Jumper Day (Thursday 17th December) 
This year’s official Text Santa Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support, Make-A-Wish 
UK and Save the Children, is actually on the first day of the Christmas holidays.  With this in mind, we 
have decided to hold our own Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 17th December.  Please send your 
child to school wearing a Christmas jumper and a donation.  Please don’t go out and buy a jumper 
especially; you can always decorate a jumper using spare Christmas decorations. 
 
P.T.A. £1.50 stall (Monday 14th December) 
As with previous years, the P.T.A. will be running a £1.50 stall to give the children the opportunity to buy 
you a ‘surprise’ Christmas present.  All items on the stall will be priced at £1.50 so if you would like your 
child to take part, please send them in with the amount needed (no more than £4.50) in a named 
purse or similar.  Unfortunately, the P.T.A. cannot give any child a present without payment.  
 
Volunteer walkers for the Christmas Carol Concert (Wednesday 16th December) 
After the Christmas Carol Concert, we will be walking back to school from the Church.  If you are able 
to help on the walk back, please speak to your child’s class teacher before Monday 14th December 
and let them know you will be able to chaperone them. 
 
School Fair 
I would like to say a huge thank you to our wonderful PTA and all extended family and friends who 
helped organise stalls and came to support the school at our Christmas Fair.  It was a really fantastic 
event and was extremely busy!  Thank you to everyone who helped make it a very special event. 
 
NUT WARNING 
A note to all parents; Barcombe is a nut free school.  This means we do not use any traces of nuts in the 
preparation of food consumed on site.  Please ensure no lunch box ingredients or snacks have nuts 
contained in them.  The reason for this is we do have several children at school who have nut allergies 
and will suffer severe reactions to nuts. 
            
I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the upcoming events! 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mr S James 
Head Teacher 
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